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Hello Secretary Griswold,

I support the rules updates, both the updates for clarity and striking of obsolete method references, and, most
importantly, permanent adoption of last year’s emergency rules. Voting access and clarity are of the utmost
importance to fair elections and cementing those values into rule is of the highest priority—I hope the new rule
changes are instated and Colorado continues to be a leader in voting rights and access.

Margaret DesCombes

Margaret DesCombes




